

MEDIA CONTACT:

Leigh A. McGuire

Dir., Marketing and Communications

TMA

Email: lmcguire@tma.us
Direct: +1.703.660.4916

The Monitoring Association Presents

2019 Mel Mahler President's Award to Nlets' Steven E. Correll

Nov. 4, 2019, McLean, Va. – The Monitoring Association (TMA) had the honor of recognizing the significant contribution of Nlets' Executive Director Steven E. Correll to the monitoring industry with the presentation of the TMA's 2019 Mel Mahler President's Award for Outstanding Service to the Monitoring Industry (formerly the President's Award), Mon., Oct. 14. The Mel Mahler President's Award is presented each year at the discretion of the presiding TMA president to formally acknowledge an individual's contribution to the monitoring industry. Former TMA President Ivan Spector presented this year's award to Correll at the 2019 Annual Meeting in Napa, Calif.

In this role for more than 18 years, Correll serves as the executive director for the National Law Enforcement Telecommunications Systems (Nlets), the premiere interstate justice and public safety network in the nation for the exchange of law enforcement, criminal justice, and public safety-related information. Over two billion exchanges took place in 2018.

"Steve's contribution to the establishment and successful evolution of TMA's ASAP-to-PSAP service cannot be over-estimated," stated former TMA President Ivan Spector. "With his leadership and support, ASAP-to-PSAP has steadily grown, ensuring faster and more accurate information communication in an emergency. As of today, this life-saving service is being used by 62 jurisdictions across the U.S. Steve made this possible."

"The work that I did with TMA and the alarm industry in partnership on the ASAP-to-PSAP project was some of the most meaningful work that I accomplished during my tenure with Nlets," stated Correll. "Accelerating accurate alarm notifications to public safety dispatch centers via Nlets is a crucial effort, and one that I am proud to have worked on with the good people of TMA!"

Learn more about Nlets and their mission at www.nlets.org.

###

About the Mel Mahler President's Award

TMA's President's Award was renamed in 2019 to honor former TMA President and beloved member Mel Mahler, who passed away earlier in the year. Mahler was a highly respected industry leader who gave tirelessly of his time and experience. He was one of three founders of ADS Security in Nashville in 1989. The Award recognizes outstanding service to the Monitoring Industry.

About The Monitoring Association

The Monitoring Association (TMA), formerly the Central Station Alarm Association (CSAA), is an internationally-recognized non-profit trade association that represents professional monitoring companies, security systems integrators, and providers of products and services to the industry. Incorporated in 1950, TMA is legally entitled to represent its members before Congress and regulatory agencies on the local, state and federal levels, and other authorities having jurisdiction (AHJs) over the industry. Learn more online at https://tma.us/about-tma/.